
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

10 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
 
A level Art and Photography Exhibition  
 
On the evening of Friday 20 June there will be an A level art and photography exhibition private viewing 
for parents. The food tech department has been asked to gather a team of students to help prepare and 
make the food. 
 
As you have chosen hospitality and catering for one of your options we would like you to be part of the 
team. 
 
You will be missing periods 4 and 5 on this day. Please let us know by replying to Mrs Slater or Miss Wicks, if 
you are able to help.  
 
You will not be required to stay after school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
       
 
Miss Wicks      Mrs Slater 
Teacher of food tech      CLT food tech  
 
  

 


